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End of Life Notification (EOL) Geneva, 05th April 2019 

EOL-029_2013_3 
CT -P family - Extended deadlines 
 
 
To our Valued Customers and Partners,  

 

As part of our continued focus toward providing our customers and partners the highest level of service, quality 

and security, LEM International announces the End of Life (“EOL”) of  the below mentioned current transducers 

 

 
 

 Models that will be obsolete on 08 September 20: 
 
 

Deadlines for CT xxx-P models: 

Last call orders:  08 September 20. 

Obsolescence: 08 September 20 

 

 

 Reminder: Models that are already obsolete: 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LEM International will continue to support the repair of the concerned finished products. 

LEM International will repair defective items returned to LEM International and will invoice the customer at the 

prevailing rate for time and materials.  

LEM International will not be able to supply any above mentioned model as well as spare parts. 
 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Stéphane ROLLIER 

LEM / Product Manager 

64.65.00.000.0 CT 0.1-P 
64.65.00.001.0 CT 0.1-P/SP1 
64.65.00.003.0 CT 0.1-P/SP3 
64.65.01.000.0 CT 0.2-P 
64.65.A5.000.0 CT 0.4-P 
64.65.A5.004.0 CT 0.4-P/SP4 

64.65.A5.001.0 CT 0.4-P/SP1 
64.65.A5.002.0 CT 0.4-P/SP2 
64.65.00.200.0 CT 0.1-TP 
64.65.01.200.0 CT 0.2-TP 
64.65.A5.200.0 CT 0.4-TP 
64.65.A5.201.0 CT 0.4-TP/SP1 


